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LAKE FARM PARK ACADEMY 

 
24th February 2020 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

Food Technology Club 
 

We are delighted to announce that there will be a KS2 Food Technology Club starting 
with Ms. Kerry Herbert, an award-winning, professional baker this term. These will be 
run on Mondays and is open to twelve year 5 pupils. 
 
The club will run from 3:30pm – 4:30pm starting Monday 2nd March – Monday 30th 
March.  
 
Each session will cost £5.00 and includes all ingredients. This term there are 5 
sessions. A total cost of £25.00 
 
Ms. Kerry Herbert is our ‘Baker in Residence’ and will also be cooking with all KS1 & 2 
classes this term as part of our curriculum.  
 
Letters must be returned to Ms. Peerwani. Please do not hand in letters to the office 
or your child’s teacher. The places will be allocated on a first come first serve basis 
as payments are made on Parentpay.  To ensure that as many children as possible 
have the opportunity to be a part of this club, we will open up this fantastic 
opportunity to other year groups. 
 
If your child is successful, they will receive a confirmation note from me and further 
details on what they will be cooking. 
 

Kind regards 

Ms. Peerwani 

KS2 Vice Principal  

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Permission Slip for Monday 

 

I would like my child to take part in the Cooking Club 

Child’s Name : ____________________________Class _____________________ 

Emergency contact number ___________________________________________ 

Please state if your child has any medical needs or allergies: 

_________________________________________________________________ 

Signed: __________________________________ Date __________________  

 

 


